
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Township would like to thank everyone who participated in the 

2022 Trash & Treasures Community-Wide Yard Sales and Thomas 

Township Sidewalk Sales Days as well as to everyone who shopped them! 

Hopefully it was an enjoyable and successful event for everyone. We look 

forward to seeing you again next year. Keep an eye on our website, 

www.thomastwp.org, for updates on next year’s        Trash & Treasures 

Community-Wide Yard Sales and Sidewalk Sales. 

Thank you again for your participation! 

- Thomas Township Community Development Department 
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